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Friday 11th February: Apollo Class Cake Sale

Thank you to everyone who supported the Satellite Class cake sale last week, the team really appreciate all your 

support. This week it is the turn of Apollo Class. If any Apollo Class parents/carers can bake or buy cookies, 

flapjacks, cupcakes etc for the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning.  

If you have time to help pack (8:45am in the Community Room for 20 minutes) or sell (2:45pm outside the school) 

please let the class teacher know. 

Next week (18th February) it will be the turn of Neptune Class. 

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com

Remember, you can raise money everyday for the VSA by:

Stikins – we receive commission on orders placed using our fundraising number 24296. You can order online 

at www.Stikins.co.uk.

Or My Nametags – again we receive commission on orders using our fundraising number of 35172. Order online 

at www.mynametags.com

The Giving Machine – if you are shopping online from hundreds of well-known brands you can use The Giving 

Machine and raise money for our school. Sign up, choose Vallis First School as your cause and a percentage of 

your total spend is paid to the school as commission.

http://www.stikins.co.uk/
http://www.mynametags.com/
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/

